


 

Bearing in mind that this industry has no social licence and 

opposition to it is growing all the time with even a number of 

Conservative MPs expressing concern over the recent moves by 

Government to ignore local opinion, we feel that this possible change 

to planning Jaws is an attack not only local democracy but on the 

whole of the democratic process under which this country is allegedly 

governed. 

Surely local authorities have more understanding of the impact such 

an industry will have on their local areas than those that rule from 

Westminster and know little, if anything, about the ecology or the 

environment about the area to be affected, and therefore should 

have the final say on such a contentious matter? 

I would appreciate your comments regarding the above. 

Yours Faithfully# 

Christine Daker (Mrs) 

On behalf of Haxby and Wigginton Against Fracking.n




